
  White Oak Township Board Meeting                                                                          
April 13, 2020

Due to the Stay at Home order by Governor Gretchen Whitmer, White Oak Township 
decided to hold our monthly meeting via e-mail.  Included in this email were:  Dorwin 
Marshall- Supervisor, Aaron Graf-Treasurer, Leela Vernon-Clerk, Diane Graf-Trustee, 
John Kemler-Trustee, Rick Martinez-Zoning Administer, Richard Morrison-Park 
Commission.

A motion was made by Treasurer Graf, seconded by Trustee Kemler to approve the 
minutes of the March 9, 2020 Regular Board Meeting.  Motion carried.

A motion was made by Trustee Kemler, seconded by Trustee Graf to approve the 
treasurer’s report as presented.  Motion carried.

Treasurer Graf made a motion to pay the bills as presented, seconded by Trustee 
Kemler.  Motion carried.

Supervisor Marshall adjourned the meeting.

⦁ Submitted by:  Leela A. Vernon, Clerk

1


